
Wrocker’s Reading Newsletter  

Welcome to Wrockers’ Reading Newsletter! We hope you enjoy some of our book suggestions, competi-

tions and reading tips !  

We Love Reading at WWJS! Here at WWJS, we love it when families share 

our passion for reading. Our children are expected to read at home at least 4 

times a week and their reading record signed.  

 

500 Word Competition  

In school this week, we have been writing our 500 word competition entries! 50 finalists from 

across the Country, along with their parents or carers, will be invited to attend a grand final 

next February at Buckingham Palace!. Not only will the bronze, silver and gold winners of 

each age group have their stories read by celebrities, but the event will be shown on a special 

500 Words programme with The One Show’, on World Book Day on 7 March 2024. 

We have been blown away with everyone’s stories! They have opened our eyes to the creativi-

ty that is so clear across the school. We have stories that involve wizards, magical creatures, 

forests and so much more. We will be typing up some of the them to send off to the competi-

tion in the next few weeks.  

Here are some sneak peaks: 

As the most powerful wizard on Earth, Oberon and his staff, a living portion of mythological 

wood, that was neither flammable nor destructible.  

“So here is the diagram of...’ Miss Cloth points to the board. Rosa listens gleefully, but Ted’s 

mind was on something else...,  

500 Word Competition Prizes  

There will be a host of prizes! 

50 finalists, along with their parents or carers, will be 

invited to attend a grand final next February 

at Buckingham Palace!. Not only will the bronze, silver 

and gold winners of each age group have their stories 

read by celebrities, but the event will be shown on a 

special 500 Words programme with the The One Show, 

on World Book Day on 7 March 2024. 

All the finalists will receive a £20 National Book Token 

and their stories will be recorded and published on our 

website. 

The winners in each category will receive an array of 

prizes. As well as their stories being read out by celebri-

ties, they will all receive a bundle of books. 

 



What happens at WWJS... 
Remember to try and read at home at least four 

times a week. This will really help your child to 

become fluent readers, which is so important!  

 

Book Club  

During Book Club, we explore a range of different authors that chil-

dren may not have heard of. There will be copies of these particular 

books in the school for children to borrow if they would like.  

This month the authors and books will be: 

 

 

 

Year 3 

and 4 

Year 5 

and 6 

Library  

Mrs Edwards and the other librarians have been work-

ing hard to change the layout of the library. They have 

set the books out to be forward facing, which means 

books can be chosen a lot more easily.  



Newspaper club  

From next week, newspaper club will 

be writing snippets for the Wrockers 

Newspaper. They will be writing about 

current events and things that are 

happening in school.  

Our Librarians top picks!  

Here are some fantastic books that your fantastic 

readers might enjoy ! They should be available in 

local book shops like Waterstones or to order from 

Amazon. Happy reading!  

It was a very fine day, until something tried to eat 
him. 
A boy called Christopher is visiting his reclusive 
grandfather when he witnesses an avalanche of 
mythical creatures come tearing down the hill. This 
is how Christopher learns that his grandfather is the 
guardian of one of the ways between the non-magical 
world and a place called the Archipelago, a cluster of 
magical islands where all the creatures we tell of in 
myth live and breed and thrive alongside humans. 
They have been protected from being discovered for 
thousands of years; now, terrifyingly, the protection 
has worn thin, and creatures are breaking through.  

Meet the Blunders: Bertie, Betsy, their children, Brutus 
and Bunny, along with their beloved grandma Old Lady 
Blunder, and their pet ostrich, Cedric. An ostrich is not a 
sensible pet, but then the Blunders are not sensible people. 

This family of upper-class twits lives in a crumbling coun-
try house named Blunder Hall. When their home comes 
under threat, they must embark on a series of comic mis-
adventures to save it. 

 

500 Word competition: 

 

We will be entering this competition as a school but have a look at the in-

formation and start thinking about some amazing ideas that you could in-

clude in your story. If you wanted to submit your own story, then please 

do :)  

 

Information page: 500 Words 2023 - BBC Teach  
 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/500-words/about-500-words/zctk7v4

